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Mail in voting has never increased or encouraged more people to vote, it only cost
our state more money and increased fraud and lengthened the process to get
decisions. In person voting is the safest, most reliable and form of voting. In-person
voting secures that ONLY legal Oregonians vote, completes the voting process in a
day, costs less to administer. It is the most cost effective and secure form of voting
and this state needs to rein in spending so this would help to that end. Mail in voting
has been a complete failure and needs to be abolished.



